
November 1, 2018 

 

Clever Endeavors does not currently offer any paid lunch programs at either campus.  

Parents are asked to pack lunches for their children. 

 

We are a peanut and tree nut free school.  We ask parents to review all pre-packaged snacks 

and granola bars to ensure they do not contain any peanut or tree nuts.    In the event that 

something is inadvertently placed in a child’s lunch, we will offer a substitute item from our 

supply of snacks and place the item containing nuts in the lunch box to be enjoyed at home. 

 

We suggest sun butter (sunflower seed butter) as a substitute for peanut butter, other nut 

butters or Nutella.  
 


